
T H E  S U N  T I M E S

Happy May! We can't believe we're already

this far into 2021! Thank you to all our

fantastic patients for making our first quarter

spectacular! We've had so many new

patients this past month and are so excited

to continue to welcome so many new faces

to our practice!

This month, we are rooting for all our kiddos

in school, to finish out this school year strong!

For every child and parent going through

standardized testing or state exams, YOU

GOT THIS! 

We are also excited to celebrate you

MOMS! You are the strength and driving

force of your families! Having a team that

is driven by strong, hard working mothers,

helps us recognize and value the resilience

you put in every day to make sure your

families come first!

As this spring continues to warm up, we are

grateful for YOU! Thank you for entrusting

us with your child's care every time you

book an appointment with us!

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P O T O M A C  P E D I A T R I C

D E N T I S T R Y  &  F A M I L Y  O R T H O D O N T I C S
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Accepting New Patients!
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We are currently accepting new patients as young as 6

months old if they have their first baby teeth erupted, as

well as new patients for orthodontic consults as young

as 7 years old. We also see adults for orthodontic

treatment! 

We are in network with most insurance providers and

are a participating practice with Medicaid and TRICARE

plans! Call and schedule your appointment today!

      (703) 221-4040

Covid-19 protocols still in place! Call or text

703-221-4040 for a virtual check in!

Orthodontic Consultations are

complementary! You can schedule your

appointments at check out!

Mother's Day Raffle: If you have an

appointment with us this month, you're

automatically entered into our Spa Basket

Giveaway! Winner will be called by end of

month! 

Coming in for a visit? Whether you're a new

patient or returning, here's what you can expect

in May

Coming in for an appointment during the first

week of May? Our team will be giving out

flowers to every child coming in with their

mom! Flowers will be given out all week (until

supplies last) at check out! Tag us in your posts

on Facebook @potomacpediatricdentistry and

on Instagram @ppdsmile! You could be

featured on our social media sites!
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